


Consideration of the request from the Council of Academic Deans for the revision to “Acceptance of 

Seniors to Take Graduate Coursework.” 

 

Dr. Loew moved approval and Dr. Hunt seconded the motion. The motion was approved 

unanimously. 

 

Consideration of the request from the College of Business of changes in Admission to MBA program. 

 

Dr. Darby moved approval and Dr. Loew seconded the motion. The motion was approved 


